
CORRIGENDUM 

  This corrigendum is in reference to the advertisement published in local news 

papers namely “The Sentinel” and “Amar Axom” on 7/3/2017. 

 1. Please read “Total no of vacancy for Person with Disability (PwD) : Nil 

instead of 1 (one) post,” appearing in column 5 of the advertisement. 

 2. To comply with the directives of the Hon’ble Gauhati High Court, the aforesaid 

change has been made. 

 3. In consequence of the aforesaid changes, the applications of Persons with 

Disability (PwD) candidates as received, shall be considered under General 

Category. 

 

 

               Sd/- 

            Chief Inspector of Boilers, Assam 

         Lalmati, Guwahati-29 


